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January 6, 2011 

 

Juan Carlos Flores, MD, PhD, FIPP 

Director, Centro de Atención Integral del Dolor – Buenos Aires CAIDBA 

Av Corrientes N
o
 4566 1

st
 Floor, PC 1195 

Buenos Aires, Argentina 
 

 

Dear Prof. Dr. J C Flores, 
 

It is our privilege to convey that the World Institute of Pain does hereby confer to 

Centro de Atención Integral del Dolor Buenos Aires the 

 

Excellence in Pain Practice Award 

for 

Multidisciplinary Clinical Pain Practice 

This professional designation is being conferred, because your pain center 

demonstrated to us that it excels in areas of pain medical practice deemed by WIP 

to be synonymous with a multidisciplinary pain practice, based on your pain 

center’s achievements in clinical pain practice, training programs for physicians 

and non-physician personnel, and clinical and basic science research; with special 

qualifications for your pain center’s impact on the specialty of pain practice in 

local, national, and international networks.  

This award will be active for five years, through the year 2015.  

The WIP Excellence in Pain Practice Award is presented with the full support 

and approval of WIP President, Prof. Serdar Erdine, and the entire Executive 

Board. On behalf of all of us who served on the EPP Award Committee, we extend 

our grateful appreciation for allowing us to evaluate and inspect your pain center 

for this award. We acknowledge your voluntary participation in this comprehensive 

evaluation process and congratulate you on your pain center’s attainment of this 

EPP Award. 

Warmest regards, 

 

WIP Excellence in Pain Practice Award Committee 

P. Prithvi Raj, MD, FIPP-Chairman Gabor B. Racz, MD, FIPP 

Charles A. Gauci, MD, FIPP  Ricardo Ruiz-Lopez, MD, FIPP 

Giustino Varrassi, MD, PhD, FIPP 

 


